
Services of TD’s Kowloon Bay Vehicle
Examination Centre to resume

     The Transport Department announced that the services of Kowloon Bay
Vehicle Examination Centre (KBVEC), which were previously suspended due to
Typhoon Mangkhut, will resume today (September 18). Members of the public who
have been affected can reschedule their appointments for free at the counter
of the KBVEC or through the GovHK portal within five working days (starting
from September 18). 

     For enquiries, please contact the KBVEC at 2759 7568.
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